
State of Florida 

_____~ 

DATE: July 10,2001 
TO: 

FROM: Marlene K. Stem, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Docket No. 010827-EI 

Jeffery Stone, Russell Badders, Roger Howe, Robert Vandiver, Joe McGlothlin, Ronald 
LaFace, Seann Frazier and other interested parties 

VIA FACSIMILE 

A meeting with Gulf Power Company to discuss technical issues in Docket No. 01 0827-E1 
is scheduled for: 

July 12,2001 at 1O:OO a.m. 
Gunter Building, Room 154 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 

Staff, the parties and any other interested persons will have the opportunity to ask Gulf questions 
about its proposed purchased power agreement. Please contact me at (850) 413-6230 if you require 
additional information on this meeting. 


